From: DOREEN Gehm -

Sent: Monday, Aprll 22, 2024 5:02 PM

To: Wat_erRateBoard <waterrateboard @Phila.gov>
Subject: Rate Increase

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City
government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender.

I must say | am opposed to such a rate increase. Although lama
mother of 4 adult children living on my own,| in no way live
beyond my means and | work for the city of Philadelphia,l am still
finding it hard to make ends meet without having to do overtime
at least 3 days a week. That is a complete disgrace! It's bad
enough that a single person is finding it hard to survive these
days | really feel for those with children still at home .




